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March 30, 2021 

Dear School Community: 

As we prepare for a much-needed break, we ask you not to take a break from everything. Please continue 
following, as a family, those public health precautions designed to protect you and others from COVID-19. 

Please continue wearing a mask in public, wash your hands frequently and follow the recommendations for 
quarantine if you travel out of state or have been exposed to someone who has symptom(s) associated with 
COVID-19 or tests positive. 

After Spring Break, on Monday, April 12 we are set to transition our final group of students in Pre-School 
and grades 7-12 back for five days of in-person learning. We want to ensure we can move forward with those 
plans and our schools remain open for all students choosing the in-person option. 

Please help us finish this school year strong by doing your part to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 in our 
community and in our schools. The actions of a few have the potential to affect us all. We have asked much of 
you this year, and now we're asking you to do a bit more. Thank you so much for doing your part. 

Please find time to unwind next week to take advantage of the relaxing charm and calming view of our 
communities while spending time with your family. Enjoy Spring Break! 

�9-Kathl en W. Taylor, Ed.D. 
Supe intendent 
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